
Schedule 36 to the Minutes of 
the Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

-~-a~y~o_r_a_n_d_c_o_u_n_ci_ll_o_rs~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ Monday, ~pril 16, 2018. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mayor and Councillors, 

Allison Lee <allisonjlee@shaw.ca> 
Sunday, 15 April 2018 19:42 
MayorandCouncillors 
Proposed traffic lights for Swallow and Steveston Hwy 

We have lived in the Westwind community for the last 3 years and have been residents of Richmond since 2004. I do 
not believe a traffic light is necessary at the corner of Swallow and Steveston Hwy. Every morning I come out of our 
subdivision and need to make a left hand turn during rush hour traffic and make it easily each day. I have young children 
who play in the neighbourhood and do not want people using my residential neighbourhood as a bypass to Railway 
because there are too many lights in the Westwind stretch of Steveston Hwy. I do believe it would be a waste of tax 
payers money when there are so many other problem areas in the city of Richmond. I would much prefer something be 
done about the Steveston Hwy and 5 Road intersection. I am a regular user of this area, often to get out of Richmond to 
Surrey to see my family or headed to the rink. There are times during the week where the traffic is backed up at 1 or 2 
in the afternoon. These are the types of projects our elected officials are expected to solve and will be thinking about 
this come time to vote in the next municipal election. 

Yours truly, 
Allison Lee 
11311 Lapwing Cres, 
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